
 
Thank You for Your Hard Work and Dedication
During the Thanksgiving Holiday Travel Week

 
NATCA Family,

As we approach Thanksgiving, we want to take a moment to express our
heartfelt gratitude to each of you. This week, while many will prepare to spend
time with their loved ones, you will be working tirelessly to ensure countless
families can connect and celebrate together. This is a testament to the
invaluable role you play in their lives. 

Travelers will stress about what items to pack, what time they should leave to
get to the airport, how long airport security takes, and whether their flight will
depart on time. They stop worrying the moment they sit in their seat on the
airplane, all thanks to the extraordinary work you do despite the obstacles of
equipment, staffing, and the multitude of challenges we contend with daily. 

The dedication, professionalism, and unwavering commitment displayed by all
of you, whether you're directing planes, maintaining critical infrastructure, or
supporting air traffic operations in various roles, does not go unnoticed. You
make this holiday possible for millions of people.

Thank you for your hard work and sacrifice on behalf of the Union and all those
who depend on you. We also want to extend our gratitude to your families, who
support you in your demanding roles. As you help others reach their
destinations this week, know that you are making a difference that truly
matters.

We are wishing you and your families a wonderful and meaningful
Thanksgiving.

In Solidarity,

NATCA National Executive Board
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